
 

 

Confidential 

IT system update on 21 November 2020 

Maintenance work on Nordea’s IT systems will be performed on Saturday 

21 November 2020 between 4.30 and 8.30 in the morning. During this time, customers may 

not be able to view their fund holdings in Netbank or place buy or sell orders related to funds. 


